
Are you interested in learning more about end of life ethic and pastoral care for the sick 
and dying? This workshop is for bereavement & health ministers, Eucharistic ministers 
and minsters to the homebound, catechists and respect life ministers, and/or care takers.

Saturday, March 10, 2018, 9:30am - 12:00pm
Holy Cross Parish
1321 Anna St., West Sacramento, CA 95605

Discussion topics include Church teaching on end of life ethics, accessing quality 
palliative care, hospice care and advance healthcare directives, and pastoral care 
at the end of life. Space is limited. RSVP today!

Contact Carolina Estrada at 916-733-0253 or cestrada@scd.org
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